
Thursday 23 May 
7pm-9pm

Ritz Cinema 
45 St Pauls Street 
Randwick

Join us to celebrate National Palliative Care 
Week with a screening of ‘Live the Life You 
Please’ a powerful film about embracing life 
fully until the end and challenging how you 
think about death, dying and palliative care.

Following the screening there will be a Q&A 
with South-Eastern Sydney Local Health 
District Palliative Care staff and community 
members.

FREE FILM 
SCREENING 

Registrations required, scan QR code.
For all enquires contact Rebeca on 9304 8668 
or r.limbach@cesphn.com.au or Frida on  
9093 6972 or Frida.Kitas@randwick.nsw.gov.au


